
                                                
 
 
Dear Voyagers and Their Parents,                                
 
At To Mars and Beyond Vacation Bible School, all Voyagers are invited on an encounter to 
experience God’s limitless love.  Let’s explore where God’s power can take us! We will 
experience exciting stories from The Bible and discover ways to serve God and others.  During 
Vacation Bible School your Voyagers will act out bible stories, sing contemporary songs, create 
themed crafts, play games and get wet, and eat and enjoy snacks at Snack Central. Everyone 4 
years old by August 5th through going into 6th grade in September is invited to go beyond with 
Faith, Boldness, Kindness, Thankfulness and Hope.  
 
Join us at The United Methodist Church of Red Bank, 247 Broad St., Red Bank, N.J. on Aug. 5-9, 
2019, from 9:00 AM to 12:30 PM. To register for To Mars and Beyond, fill out attached mission 
command registration form and return to the church Spaceship office by July 1st at the latest. 
(Registration will close as soon as The Mission is full?) The cost of this God filled adventure is 
$25.00 per voyager for the entire week. They will receive an To Mars and Beyond T-Shirt and 
much more! If your family is unable to pay, please see Commander ED Dawson. If your family is 
able to donate an additional amount to help defray the climbing costs of Vacation Bible School 
and help us keep our costs down, please include it with the program cost.  Thank you very 
much in advance. Make sure to include your e-mail, as that’s the way we will communicate 
going forward.  
 
To Mars and Beyond will fill quickly so please don’t miss out! Registration is open now. Call 
Commander ED Dawson at 732-747-0446 ext. 11 with any questions. Don’t forget our closing 
party Friday night August 9th at 6:30 sharp!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Commander ED Dawson and Co-Commander CJ Jansky 
  



To Mars and Beyond Vacation Bible School 
August 5-19, 2019   9:00 AM-12:30 PM 

Please fill out completely for EACH child attending. 
Children must be 4 years old by Aug. 5th to attend. Thank you. 

 
 
Name of child: __________________________________   GRADE ENTERING IN THE FALL   __________ 
 
Birthday: _________________  Nick name:  _______________________  Age on Aug. 6th:  __________ 
  
Address:_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Church home: _________________________  E-mail: ______________________________________ 
 
Parent/s names: ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Home phone: _________________________   Cell: _________________________   Text:  YES    or    NO 
 
Emergency person & phone #: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
*ALLERGIES (ESPECIALLY TO FOOD)   ______________________________________________________ 
  
COST $25.00/CHILD including t-shirt and so much more!        PAID:  CK_________    CASH________ 
 
Donation to help with cost of program: $ _____________________     Thank you so much. 
 
T-Shirt size for children: (SM, MED, LG)    _________________     Adult Size ___________________        
 
PERMISSION SLIPS: 
I give permission for the leaders of The United Methodist Church VBS Program to seek medical 
attention for my child ____________________________________   Aug. 5-9, 2019, if I cannot be 
reached.  I have provided the program with telephone numbers and persons to contact in case of an 
emergency. 
_______________________________________                                                      
Signature of Parent or Guardian 
   
I give permission for my child to be photographed and video taped during VBS for the sole purpose of 
putting together a video for our Friday night presentation and web site.  Only our assigned 
photographers will be taking photos and videotaping during our VBS program.   
_______________________________________ 
Signature of Parent or Guardian                                                                                                                                                                        
 
*** If you would like your child placed with a friend about their age who is coming to VBS, PLEASE have that request on 
THE TOP OF BOTH forms and we will try our best to accommodate your request.  


